Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 3:12 PM

To: ‘Boyd, Jeffrey'

Subject: RE: Sunshine Law request

Attachments: FS 1- UMB Cupples Garage.pdf; FS 2- UMB PVB.pdf; FS 3- UMB PVB.pdf; FS 4- Busey

Bank PVB.pdf; FS 5- UMB Cupples Bonds.pdf; FS 6- UMB Parking Bonds.pdf; FS 7-
Lindeil Bank IPS.pdf; FS 8- Lindell Bank Parkeon.pdf; FS 9- Lindell Bank Parking
Division.pdf; FS 10- Reliance Bank Justice.pdf; FS 11- Reliance Bank Chouteau.pdf; FS 12-
Reliance Bank Argyle.pdf; FS 13- Reliance Bank CDR.pdf

Alderman Boyd- Attached are the Financial Statements in response to your request.

In regards to your request for clarification of our denial of access to legal contracts, we are asserting that these
documents relate to “Legal actions, causes of action or litigation involving a public government body and any
confidential or privileged communications between a public governmental body or its representatives and its
attorneys.” Mo Rev. Stat. 610.021(1). Additionally, pursuant to the same statute, we are asserting that these documents

are legal work product created in anticipation of litigation.

At this time, we are closing your request as being satisfied. All costs associated with this request are being waived.

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11* St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org

From: Boyd, Jeffrey [mailto:boydj@stlouis-mo.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 1:47 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: Re: Sunshine Law request

OK.

| am still waiting on a response on which part of the sunshine law prevents me from having copies of legal contracts. |
am not asking for any work products, only signed legal contracts with dollar amounts.

Jeffrey L. Boyd

Alderman, 22nd Ward

City of St. Louis

1200 Market St, Room 230
St. Louis, MO 63103



